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McDonalds Performing Arts Challenge results  
We’re happy to report that, after being placed second in one of the 
Eisteddfod challenges, Circular Keys Chorus made it into the finals of the 
McDonalds Performing Arts Challenge, and had a great time competing 
with Sydney’s finest on Saturday 28th June.  
 
Soulfood A Cappella upped the ante and took away the prize, although not 
without some terrific competition from the likes of The Cor and the teen 
chorus Ascham Canzona. It was a great experience to be on stage again 
and to continue refining our performance as we prepare for Nashville.  
(Left - our award) 
 

Voices@norths 2 
Our favourite male a cappella chorus, Sydney Harmony, will be holding 
their annual Voices @ Norths concert at North Sydney Leagues Club at 2pm 
Sunday the 2nd August. Circular Keys Chorus is looking forward to singing 
some old and new favourites on the risers in their support. For more 
information, visit their website, www.sydneyharmony.com.au  

 

Our Annual Show – Tickets now on sale 
Last and definitely not least, we hope you will support our own annual 
show, to be held this year at the SHORE school in North Sydney on the 
evening of the 22nd August. Tickets are available via our website 
http://www.circularkeys.org/dbpage.php?pg=Show, where you’ll also find 
an information sheet to answer any questions you might have. The Show 
Team have been busy putting together a variety of acts to entertain you, 
and it promises to be a very enjoyable night out for all the family. 
 
Speaking of the Show Team, our chief cook and bottle washer Carolyn Watt 
is seeking eight volunteers to assist in a variety of essential tasks, such as 
manning the box office before the show, selling raffle tickets before the 
show and at interval, managing the canteen at interval, and dispensing 
food and drinks to the Preparatory School Choir. If you think you can help, 
please call Carolyn on 9876 3266 or email carowatt@ozemail.com.au. 
 
This will be our last public appearance before Nashville, so we look forward 
to catching up with you all on the night! 
 

 



Venue: Shore School
Blue Street
North Sydney

Date: 22.08.2009

Time: 7:30pm

Cost: $25.00 adult
$20.00 conc. 

PRESENTING

& friends
in Concert

Contact:  Carolyn (02) 9876 3266

email: show@circularkeys.org
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